
DIARY DATES:  

May 20 th—Open Morning (10am-12noon) 
May 29th  - Bank Holiday (closed) 

Who’s who here at Nursery - Becky  
Nursery Cook 

Becky took over from Hannah in 
February of this year.  Becky a fully 
qualified cook worked in a Primary 
school kitchen for 8 years before a 
brief stint in a care home and then 
of course joining our team.  Becky 
thoroughly enjoys cooking our 
nutritious menu as well as popping 
her head in the classrooms to see 
the children tucking in to her 

delicious dishes.  Every day the staff return 
the (almost) empty trays of food back to the 
kitchen after lunch and always thank Becky and 
Emma for their hard work.  In between all the 
cooking Becky has the huge task of putting 
together the Nursery shopping list making sure 
there’s enough of everything for breakfast, 
lunch and afternoon snack.  We’re sure her 
weekly shopping list for herself, her husband 
and two children is a doddle compared to 
Nursery!  Becky you’re a super-woman! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Finally it looks like we’re leaving the colder weather behind us.  It could do with being a little 
warmer on some days, but all in all I think summer’s on its way.  Please don’t forget to send in 
sun-hats and sun-cream labelled with your child’s name so we can ensure nothing goes missing.  
We’re looking forward to our Open Morning this weekend (10am—12noon).  It’s our first one this 
year, but second one so far which was a huge success.  Thank you to all of you who recommend 
our Nursery to friends, family and colleagues we really do appreciate it.  The Nursery was 
recommended to me when I was looking for nurseries 11 years ago for my daughter. It was a 
stroke of luck as I  started to work here 6 months later and have never looked back!  Mandi  

Invest … in the best!   

with The Lyme Nursery www.lymenurseryschool.co.uk / Tel 01782 616188 
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STAFFING UPDATE: 

On Friday 9th June we will be saying 
fare-well to our lovely Mary Poppins  -  
Maria who has been at the Nursery for 
7 years.  Initially starting as a modern 
apprentice to becoming a fully qualified 
Early Years Practitioner.  Maria is 
re-locating to London with her partner 
next month. We have all said we can 
definitely see Maria fitting in so well 
down there although we know that we 
(the Nursery), parents and children will 
all miss her dearly, but wish her all the 
best at the same time.  We will provide 
further details of Maria’s replacement 
in due course.  

We are also delighted to inform you 
that the lovely Samera will be returning 
to Nursery next week after a short 
spell at another setting.  For those of 
you who know Samera I’m sure you will 
join us in celebrating her return.  We’ve 
missed you Samera! 

IT’S BUTTERFLY TIME!:- 

We’ve ordered our caterpillars! Every year 
the children learn about the life-cycle of a 
butterfly. Watching the caterpillars turn 
into butterflies is an amazing experience.  
The children eventually get to feed the 
butterflies before letting them go! 

PETER PAN SUMMER FAIR 17th JUNE:  

Please find attached a poster for the Summer Fair 
at the Peter Pan Centre  -  open to all! 


